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January 24, 2018

Christina H. Burrow
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Cooley, LLP
1299 Pennsylvania Avenue
Suite 700
Washington, DC 20004-2431

Re: Unit #135, Hartford County, CT

Dear Ms. Burrow:

We have completed our review of the response of your client Cox Communications, Inc.
("Cox"), to the October 19, 2017 random audit letter sent to it in accordance with the provisions
of 47 C.F.R. § 76.77(d) of the Commission's Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) rules. As a
result of our review, we find that no further action is required. In accordance with 47 C.F.R. §
76.79 of the Commission's rules, we will place a copy of this letter in the Commission's public
files maintained for Cox's units in the FCC Reference Information Center. A determination
about EEO certification for Cox's units for 2017 is being made separately and will be sent to
Cox under separate cover. Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
the EEO Staff at (202) 418-1450. 'Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

.~
w

Lewis C. Pulley
Assistant Chief, Policy Division
Media Bureau

Cc: Debra Poirier-Cornish
Vice President, Human Resources
9 J.P. Murphy Highway
West Warwick, RI 02893.


